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The Weekly Roar! 

LONGDENDALE 
 

 
 

This week, our Year 6 children had a fantastic time on their school trip on the moors in Longdendale. They 

learnt lots about rivers including finding their source. The children also used dog biscuits to measure the 

flow rate! The children (and teachers) got a little wet but great fun was had by all. 
 

MUSIC MARK 

 
Banks Lane Junior School are now members of the 

Music Mark – a National organisation and Subject 

Association for Music Education. We have achieved 

this in recognition of a commitment to providing 

high quality music education for all children and 

young people. May we take this opportunity to 

thank all involved within the school music team for 

their dedication to ensure high quality music 

education. 
 

 

MISCHIEF MAKERS 
 

Mischief Makers Roll of Honour 

 
The following children have completed the 

challenge of reading six books over the 

summer holidays for the 2018 reading 

challenge. A huge well done to all of you! 

 

Oliver C, 5B 

Miguel G, 4S 

Arabelle G, 4B 

Lucas H, 3B 

Ella K, 4S 

Holly P, 6B 

Olivia R, 4B 

Emma W, 5B 

Sam W, 5B 

Aoife W, 4B 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

  

   

  

  

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FA CUP 

FANTASTIC ATTENDANCE AWARD 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week we achieved an overall average 

attendance of 96.9%^ 

 

Our running total is 97.2% 

  

Our weekly and overall target is 96.5%.  Thank you for 

helping us to achieve this. 
 

 

 

   

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

HEADTEACHER AWARDS 

The Headteacher’s Merit Award was given to Harrison B 

from 3S. 

 

The Headteacher’s Gold Award was given to Lucy F from 

6L for her great attitude to learning. 

 

 

Well done to both of you! 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 
 

Class % Attend  

3B 96.9% 

 3L 97.7% 

3S 97.5% 

4B 98.3% 

4L 98.4% 

4S 96.0% 

5B 96.7% 

5L 95.0% 

5S 98.9% 

6B 94.4% 

6L 96.1% 

6S 96.5% 

 

This week's Winners 

1st 5S 98.9% 

2nd 4L 98.4% 

3rd 4B 98.3% 
 

 
 

To celebrate national poetry week, we invited 

Matt Goodfellow into school to take assembly 

with the children. Matt is a poet and primary 

school teacher from Manchester whose work has 

been published worldwide. 

 

All of the children thoroughly enjoyed Matt’s 

high energy performance and lots of laughter 

could be heard across the school. 

 

 

POETRY WEEK 

Happy Birthday this coming week to, 

 

Ebony 

Ibrahim 

Lexi 

Toby 

Junior 

Jake 

 

 

This newsletter is emailed weekly to parents/carers. Please let us know if you would like us to email it to you.    

It is also available on our website at www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk 

If you have any queries or concerns, please email admin@bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk or phone the school office on 0161 480 2330 

ROOFING WORKS 

As you are aware we are in the process of the 

school roof being entirely replaced. Works are now 

well under way and we are hoping for completion of 

the junior’s roof by mid-November. 

 

Some of the children will be selected to take a tour 

of the roof in the next few weeks so they are able 

to share the progress so far with their class. 

 

Thank you to all of the children for their sensible 

behaviour around the playgrounds whilst we have 

had scaffolding in place. 
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